Solidary visit to war refugees in the park next to the Central Bus Station
June 14" 2016

Women in Black activists Stasa Zajovi¢, Mirko Medenica and Vio- %

leta Dikanovi¢ on June 14th 2016, visited war refugees from the
Middle East in the park next to the Central Bus Station in Belgrade.

This time there were a lot of refugees, mainly families with
young children, primarily from Afghanistan. After a long time
there were also a lot of people from Syria.

We met a family from the north of Syria, who is traveling with
five children. They are traveling two months already, through
Turkey and Bulgaria. Their idea is to get to Germany. Unlike most
refugees they have passports.

We also talked with the woman from Afghanistan who is with
her son and daughter also headed to Germany. Another family
from Homs ... We were told that tomorrow they will try to go to
Hungary.

There were plenty of men in groups and all in all it seems that ref-
ugees comes in large numbers and that nothing can stop them...

Many refugees are afraid to be photographed for obvious rea-
sons. Therefore, this time we made very few photos.
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